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FROM: Councillor Christine Thompson  

DATE:  January 28, 2019 

SUBJECT: Report to Council 

 

I attended the monthly meeting of the Grand Forks Downtown Business Association on 
January 15th.  I was very interested in the activities being planned by Madeline Williams 
for the Family Day Activities.  This young lady is very eager to ensure the event is one 
that will be enjoyed by all ages.  

January 16th the Phoenix Foundation of the Boundary Communities held their monthly 
meeting January 16th.  The Board is actively seeking people interested in serving on the 
Board of Directors.  It is my intention to invite one or two individuals to attend the next 
meeting scheduled for February 20th. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Councillor Christine Thompson 


